
Up to $10,000 

THEFT OF U.S. MAIL 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect (pictured above) who stole U.S. Mail from a Neighborhood Delivery Collection 

Box Unit (NDCBU) located at Briarwood Park Apartments, 5021 San Mateo Ln. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87109. 

The incident occurred at approximately 4:13 A.M. on August 11, 2021. 

Theft of U.S. Mail is a federal offense under Title 18 U.S.C. §1708 - Theft or receipt of stolen mail matter 
generally . Persons convicted on charges of mail theft may face up to five years in federal prison and fines up 

to $250,000. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3190113 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




